
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
Thank you to all parents and friends who attended the Year 2 Class   
Worship last week we learnt lots of interesting facts about the Chinese 
New Year. This week it is the turn of Year 4 who will be leading our Friday 
Worship, I hope that as many of you as possible will be able to come.  
We have had a busy week in school, it has been Safer Internet Day, some 
children have completed art work with Miss Create and all classes have 
taken part in activities related to Children’s Mental Health Week.                      
As we approach half term, I hope that you all have a good break and I 
look forward to welcoming you back to 
school on Monday 19th February .  

Best Wishes   
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Mothers Day Afternoon Tea  
This year we will be celebrating Mother’s Day with an 
Afternoon Tea on Wednesday 6th March. Miss Bridge 
has sent the booking information out via the Weduc 
app, places will be allocated on a first come first 
served  basis. If we are oversubscribed we will run 
another Afternoon Tea session on the 5th March. 
 

 
Go Play Sessions  
The very popular Go Play sessions have started at                
Tipton Library, every Friday afternoon from                 
1.00pm—4.00pm.  Please note that children must be 
accompanied by a parent at these sessions.  
 
 
Measles 
We have sent out communication regarding the small increase in cases of 
measles in Sandwell. You can book an appointment for the MMR vaccine 
at one of the pop up clinics during the half term holiday. Further                                                 
information is attached to this newsletter.   



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance through-

out the term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

97% 95% 93% 

93% 93% 98% 98% 

Times Tables Rock  
Star/Numbots Star of 

the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Matilda Brennan Lily Marsh 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 4 Year 3 

Principal Awards 

YR Jacob Ainge 

Y1 Kavneet Kaur 

Y2 Ryilee Campbell 

Y3 Alfie Green 

Y4 Thomas Murphy 

Y5 Marley Boyce 

Y6 Rhys Steadman 

8th February R-Y5 Parent meetings 

9th February  Year 4 Class Worship 
School Closes for half term 

19th February School re-opens 

7th March World Book Day 

8th March Year 3 Class Worship 

15th March Year 1 Class Worship 

22nd March Easter Celebration 
School closes for Easter 
holidays 

8th April School re-opens 

25th April Whole School Photographs 

26th April Reception Class Worship 

6th May Bank Holiday– School closed 

13th May KS2 SATs week 

24th May School closes for half term 

10th June School re-opens 

18th June Sports Day 

28th June Year 5 Class Worship 

3rd July Sharing of Work Evening 

17th July Year 6 Leavers Worship 

19th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 


